
The regular meeting of the Eldred Township Supervisors was held on February 2, 2021 at the Eldred 
Township Building. 
 
Call to order by Chairman Greeley. 
The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag. 
Roll Call: Caldwell, Ross, Greeley present. 
 
Public Comment: 

1. Laird Raybuck asked about a worker being on time. He knows of and hour late one day and 
the Supervisor is aware that the individual overslept but used own compensation time on 
their paycheck. 

 
Motion by Caldwell second by Ross that the minutes and treasurer’s report be unanimously approved as 
presented. Vote: 3 Ayes. Motion Carried. 
 
TOTAL RECIEPTS:  $14,822.33 
TOTAL EXPENDITURES:  $30,863.49 
 
Motion by Ross second by Greeley that payment of invoices in the amount of $21,979.35 be approved. 
Vote: 3 Ayes. Motion Carried. 
 
Motion by Caldwell second by Ross that payment of the payroll for the month of January in the amount 
of $8,884.14 be approved. Vote: 3 Ayes. Motion Carried. 
 
Road Master’s Report: The weather going from rain to snow to ice to rain/ice has been difficult to keep 
up with. Put batteries in high lift and heater in Bud’s truck. 
 
Unfinished Business: None 
 
New Business: None 
 
Other Supervisor Comments or Concerns: 

1. Ask Russ Braun, SEO, if he can do draw up plans for the septic systems. 
 
Chairman Greeley adjourned meeting at 1:20 p.m. 
 
The next regular meeting will be held on April 6, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. at the Eldred Township Building. 
 
Secretary 
Kelly Ross 
 
 
 
 
 


